
 

 

 

 

Summer 2023 

 

Dear SRL Families, 

What an extraordinary year this has been for the children of St. Rose of Lima Catholic School!  

Our students continue to excel to their fullest potential thanks to the unwavering partnership between our 

parents, students, teachers, and staff. Together we have celebrated numerous recent achievements and we 

look forward to serving your family in 2023-24 with the same level of care and support you have counted on 

over the years! 

A clear illustration of our resounding reputation is evident in our enrollment trends. Our retention rate 

remains near 99% and our enrollment continues to climb steadily causing a wait list in EVERY grade level. 

This astonishing outcome is a result of the excellent education offered at St. Rose of Lima Catholic School 

and the exceptional reputation our programs have in the local community. 

As we move ahead, your family is encouraged to stay active in our parish. With your positive and 

enthusiastic participation in parish and school activities, we will build on the many wonderful traditions 

established over the years and continue to strengthen the legacy of SRL. 

We have many innovative plans for the 2023-24 school year, including the redesign of our courtyard area, 

replacement of our windows, and an upgrade to our PA emergency broadcast system; we can’t wait to 

surprise you and your children in August! For now, it’s time to relax and enjoy the summer. For those of you 

who like to plan ahead, we have uploaded our annual Summer Portfolio to our website for all necessary 

start-of-year details. Should you need any assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact our school office. It’s 

our pleasure to serve you! 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of St. Rose of Lima, I wish your family a safe and blessed summer vacation.  

We look forward to seeing your amazing children soon! 

Sincerely, 

 
Stephen Brown, Ph.D. 

Principal 

http://www.srlschool.com/

